
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

This Thursday (4th March) is World Book Day. To help raise the profile of reading 

across the school, we are encouraging children to dress up as a book character from 

home or even accessories their everyday clothing with their favourite book or a 

prop from a book! We hope to get as many children taking part as possible and the 

day will be filled with lots of fun reading activities!  

 

We look forward to seeing lots of lovely efforts on Thursday. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Miss Cheesman 

English Coordinator 


